
 

First go to the Cinderella Series page using the menu selection on the FFBC home page. You can find the 

entry to Cinderella registration here: 

 

 

If you go to that menu item and haven’t logged in yet you will see the following message. Please follow 

the instructions to log in and register with the FFBC first. In summary, become a member of the FFBC 

first, login and then go back to the menu item above. The page will change – go to the next step to see. 

 



After you have registered with the FFBC and logged in, go back to the Cinderella registration menu item 

again. It will change and you will now see the Cinderella registration page, which looks like this: 

 

 

 

  



This form should be pre-populated for you. Double check all the entries and then go to the bottom of 

the page to submit your Cinderella registration. It looks like this: 

 

 


